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Mhu] fo|kFkhZ dY;k.k] b0fo0fo0% 
leLr fo’k;ksa esa fnO;kax dksVs ds vUrZxr izos”k gsrq bPNqd vH;fFkZ;ksa ] tks iwoZ esa 
esfMdy cksMZ ds le{k mifLFkr ugh gks lds] dks ,rr}kjk lwfpr fd;k tkrk gS os 
eaxyokj22 fnlEcj 2020 dks vijkUg 2 %00 cts Mhu fo|kFkhZ dY;k.k dk;kZy; esa 
izos”k ls lEcfU/kr vfHkys[kksa ds lkFk esfMdy cksMZ ds le{k mifLFkr gksaA ;g vfUre 
volj gS blds ckn dksbZ esfMdy ugh gksxkA 
 
All dropout 2020-21 courses candidates seeking admission under physically 
handicapped quota are required to appear before the medical board on Tuesday, 
December 22,2020 at 2:00pm in the office of the Dean Students Welfare along 
with their documents related to admission. This is the last chance for appearing 
before the medical Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


